
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
HIGH POINT REGIONAL HIGH SCHOOL 

299 Pidgeon Hill Road 
Sussex, New Jersey 07461-2733 

 
P U B L I C   N O T I C E 

 
 
The High Point Regional High School Board of Education will conduct the 

public hearing on Shared Services with the Montague Township Board of 

Education at the meeting previously scheduled and advertised for May 25, 

2021 at 5:00 PM in the High School Cafeteria Annex at 299, Pidgeon Hill 

Road, Wantage, NJ at 7:00 P.M.  The public is invited to attend and action 

will be taken. 
      
     Respectfully, 
     Tina M. Palecek, M.Ed. 
     Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 May 21, 2021 


